
PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER - September 6, 2024

 
Message from Miss Teri

It's been another great week in preschool. Please remember to take your child's papers out of their
preschool envelope and return it empty in their backpack each preschool day. Also, if you are returning
paperwork back to us put it in the envelope. We do not check backpacks but we will check their envelopes. 

Lunch is Week 3.

Book orders are due September 20. Click here to order. 
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